PUB-NLH-290
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-210, page 27 of Attachment 1 states that a
“Cold Eye Review of Design and Technical Specifications, North Spur Stabilization
Works” completed by Hatch recommended additional investigations and analyses.
State these recommendations and explain the status of any follow up investigation

and analyses as a result of the recommendations.

The results of the additional investigations recommended by Hatch were
communicated to the Independent Engineer in the following presentation, which is
already publicly available. Hydro is providing the following document/link:

http://muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/North-Spur-

Stabilization-Works-Updated-Presentation-Independent-Engineer-July-21-2014.pdf

This document is attached as PUB-NLH-290 Attachment 1. The results of the

additional investigations have confirmed the design choices made to date.
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